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(R-L)Ambassador Alex G. Chua with Ambassador Cherdkiat Attakor of Thailand  

and Madame Marie Marla Chua 
 



Nairobi, Kenya, 28 August 2019- Ambassador Alex G. Chua and the Philippine Embassy 
in Nairobi personnel and their families attended the film screening of “Heart Attack” the 
entry of the Embassy of Thailand in Nairobi to the 2019 ASEAN Film Festival on 27 
August 2019, at the Alliance Francaise de Nairobi. 
 
Ambassador Chua welcomed the Thai film as the first of the four film screenings from 
member countries of the ASEAN Nairobi Committee. “We appreciate events such as 
these where we can support our ASEAN brothers and promote the different ASEAN 
cultures, which in this case is film.”  
 
Ambassador Cherdkiat Attakor explained that the movie “Heart Attack” is about finding 
the correct balance between work and love, and listening to the demands of the body and 
soul. 
 
The ASEAN Film Festival which is one of the ASEAN Nairobi Committee initiatives for 
2019 highlights the dynamic film industry of each ASEAN Country and emphasizes the 
vibrant relations, cooperation and camaraderie of the ASEAN community in Nairobi under 
the chairmanship of the Philippines. 
 

 
Ambassador Alex Chua and Madame Marie Marla Chua with the different  

dignitaries who watched the film 



 
***END*** 


